SUWANNEE RIVER

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

WEEKLY ACTIVITY REPORT TO GOVERNING BOARD FOR SEPTEMBER 6 — 12, 2020

Executive / Management
o Hugh Thomas attended the Commission on Ethics presentation in Tallahassee.

Legislative and Community Affairs
e Ben Glass and Bill McKinstry virtually attended the Statewide Regional Evacuation
Study Program 2020-2021 Update Kickoff Meeting hosted by the North Central Florida
Regional Planning Council.
e Throughout the week, Ben Glass virtually attended the Governor’s press conferences
and round tables.

Administration
e No reporting activity.

Finance
e No reporting activity.

Land Management
o Withlacoochee Timber Harvest #3 was completed at Twin Rivers State Forest.
e Blue Sink Canoe Launch renovations were completed, and the launch was opened to
the public.
o Bill McKinstry negotiated with Lafayette County to assist with the LA Bennett Grade
Bridge over the Steinhatchee River.
o District contractors completed the road work maintenance for FY 20.

Resource Management
Leroy Marshall attended the Levy County Board of County Commissioners meeting to
discuss preliminary county FEMA flood maps.

Water Resources
e No reporting activity.

Minimum Flows and Minimum Water Levels
e No reporting activity.

Water Supply
e Darlene Velez virtually attended the Gulf Consortium Board meeting.

Hydrological Data
e No reporting activity.

Agriculture and Environmental Projects
e Bob Heeke and Dave Christian performed a site visit and inspection of the Mallory
Swamp project in Lafayette County.
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